February 22, 2005

Ken Britton, District Ranger Gardiner Ranger District Gallatin National Forest United States Forest Service Gardiner, Montana 59030 (406) 848-7375

Dear Ken,

I called and left a message with your office today to let you know I will be in Gardiner Thursday, Feb 24. I would like to conduct a follow-up on our visit from September 2004 and review agency records on the Royal Teton Ranch project and the cattle grazing allotments on the District.

There were a number of incomplete records provided, other records referenced but not included, and I would like to fill-in the gaps in the records provided. I would also like to take another look at the RTR files for any recent records produced, and more thoroughly review records on cattle grazing allotments on the District.

If your time allows, I would also like to meet with you briefly.

regards,

\_\_

Darrell Geist

email: z@wildrockies.org phone: (406) 531-9284

mailing: POB 7941 Missoula MT 59807